DOWNSIZING_

Beginning in March of 2022, the Richwood

Police Department began a process of

downsizing its fleet. The purpose of the FL E E T
downsizing was to reduce vehicle

maintenance costs.

Since the effort began, Chief Mayer has sent a
total of ten (10) vehicles to the Houston Auto
Auction, Inc. As of todays date, seven (7)
vehicles have sold with three (3) pending sale.

Thus far, a total of

$32,111.00

has been added to the CCPD surplus.



